
 

 

 
 

 
VIA UPS & ELECTRONIC MAIL 
 
Mingo County Public Service District  
c/o J.B. Heflin  
P.O. Box 98  
Naugatuck, West Virginia 25685  
JBHEFLIN@SUDDENLINKMAIL.COM 
 
Re:   Mingo Co. Naugatuck Public Water System (WV3303029) 
  Administrative Order on Consent – Notice of Termination  
  Docket No. SDWA-03-2022-0141DS 
 
Dear Mr. Heflin:  
 
The United States Environmental Protection Agency, Region 3, (“EPA”) issued the above-referenced 
Administrative Order on Consent to Mingo Co. Naugatuck Public Water System (“Mingo”) on 
September 30, 2022. The EPA has received information that addresses the Administrative Order on 
Consent referenced above. Upon review of this information, it is EPA’s understanding the violations 
cited in the Administrative Order on Consent have been resolved. Pursuant to Paragraph 75 of the 
Administrative Order on Consent, EPA is informing you that Mingo completed the requirements of the 
Order, and EPA is terminating the Order.  
 
Please be advised that Mingo continues to be subject to the Safe Drinking Water Act, 42 U.S.C §§ 300f - 
300j-27, and the applicable requirements of the National Primary Drinking Water Regulations found in 
40 C.F.R. Part 141.  
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If you have questions or concerns regarding this notice of termination, please contact Lesly Huerta, 
Enforcement Officer, Safe Drinking Water Act and Wetlands Section, at (215) 814-2045 or 
huerta.lesly@epa.gov.  
   
              

              

       Sincerely,  
 
 
 
 

Karen Melvin, Director 
Enforcement and Compliance Assurance Division 

 
 
 
 
 
cc:  
Lesly Huerta (EPA) 
Louis Ramalho (EPA) 
Dan Mace (WVDP) 
R3 Regional Hearing Clerk 
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